
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Thank you for considering my views. I strongly support the concept of the National Popular vote. It is 
important that every vote have the same weight and this measure will accomplish that goal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sherrie James 
2222 SW 1st Ave 
Portland, OR 97201-5003 
(503) 292-2550 
 

 


